
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Friday 12th June 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

The first week back has gone well for our returning Year 6 pupils and we are enjoying having them back. 

With the class teachers, we have reviewed how the first week has gone and have decided to shorten the 

gap between each cocoons start time and finish time.  We have made this decision based on the fact the 

children are naturally staggering their arrival to school and are independently able to social distance on 

their way into the building and that the current gaps in time have not been necessary. 

From Monday, the new start and finished times for each cocoon are: 

 

Cocoon Start time 

Every day 

Finish time 

Monday - Thursday 

Finish time 

Friday 

Cocoon 1 

Kelli 

8:55 3:20 12:00 

Cocoon 2 

Nancy 

9:00 3:25 12:05 

Cocoon 3 

Kate 

9:05 3:30 12:10 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 

 

 


